
	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	
	 	 																May/June 2018 

Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters, 
 

“Even by the God of thy father, who shall help thee; 
and by the Almighty who shall bless thee with blessings…” 

Genesis 49:25a 
 
 I am so excited to share with you how God helped and blessed the ministry here in Grenada the 
past two months. Normally, I would use this letter to ask for funds to order books for the new year of pre-
school, which starts in September. But this year I do not need to! A children’s Patch Club collected 
pennies and sent enough to cover the cost of the books. The books are already ordered and will be here 
this week so I can organize everything before the new year begins. 
 Enrollment for the new year went much the same way. Before we officially began handing out 
the paperwork, we already had more people interested than we normally enroll. As a result, we decided 
that instead of enrolling six new students as usual, we would enroll all eight that were interested. Our K-4 
class is extremely small and so it was the perfect time to have a larger K-3 class. With God’s help, we are 
ready to start a new year of school before this year has even come to an end! 
 Five of my blessings are pictured below. They have worked hard for the past two years to reach 
this milestone, and I am very proud of them. We are preparing for graduation on June 28th. 
 

                  
Tamara                            Chris                             Shania                              Angel                           Zamari 
 

The church has also experienced many of God’s blessings. The children’s attendance has been up, 
and we had twenty-four moms attend our special Mother’s Day service. More adults have been coming on 
visitation, so we are reaching out into the community more. I am so glad God is still at work!   

Please pray that we will have a productive summer, which starts for us in two weeks. We are 
seeking God’s will as to what needs to be accomplished, how to reach out to every member of our church 
and encourage them in the Lord this summer. My prayer is that you will have a blessed summer as well. 

 
  Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada, 
  
     Carrie Mathena 
                3 John 4 

           678-608-2173 


